
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                            

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                              

  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 36 – 28th June, 2019 

 

 

This week the children in Year 3 have visited a Hindu Temple and Year 5 a Sikh Gurdwara Temple to find out 

more about other religions and other places of worship.  These visits are thoroughly enjoyed by the children who 

come back with a greater understanding of other faiths and so many interesting facts.  As always the children 

showed great reverence and politeness – well done! 

 

New Reception Parent Meeting – September 2019 

Our Parent meeting will take place on Monday 1st July 2019 at 2.30 pm in the school hall. 

We look forward to welcoming our new parents, telling them about our wonderful children and school. 

During the meeting information will be given about the classes, teachers and the Early Years curriculum. 

Please note we still have places available in Nursery and Reception for September 2019 if you know of anyone 

looking for school places. 

 

New Classes for September 2019 

Class Teacher/s 

Nursery Mrs J Conway, Mrs F Clarke 

Reception Miss C Turner, Miss S Stevenson 

Year 1 Miss M McCoy, Miss K Pate 

Year 2 Miss E Randell, Miss J Brown 

Year 3 Miss R McClenaghan, Miss E Buckley, Miss H Clohessy 

Year 4 Mr J Robinson, Mrs A Peplow 

Year 5 Miss Z Harries, Ms N Mobberley 

Year 6 Mrs S Taylor, Mrs M Willdig, Mrs R Gregory 

PPA Cover and 

Intervention 

Mrs R Dobbins, Mrs J Lyon, Miss E Gripton, Miss H Hunt, Miss G Barnes 

 

 

Our ‘Change Over’ morning will take place on Wednesday 3rd July 2019. 

The children will spend the morning getting to know their new class teacher and classroom in order to help them 

prepare for September. 

Our new Reception children will come to visit from 9 am to 10.30 am. 

 

  

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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Sports Day 

Our annual Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 10th July 2019: 

Nursery and Reception – 9.15 am 

Infants – 10.30 am 

Juniors – 1.45 pm 

Pop it in your diary and pray for good weather! 

 

Going Forth Mass – Friday 12th July – 9.05 am in St Wilfrid’s Church 

At this mass the children who have made the sacraments this year will receive their certificates. 

Parents are most welcome to join us. 

 

Unicef Playground challenge: 

On Tuesday 2nd July the children will be taking part in the playground challenge. Hundreds of schools up and 

down the country are taking on this epic challenge, showcasing their skills with a fun and unique obstacle course 

all in aid of Unicef. The children will be required to complete laps around the playground choosing their own 

method of travelling. To help protect children in danger around the world the children are asked to bring in 50p 

each and all funds donated will support Unicef’s vital work to save and change children’s lives around the world. 

The UK Government will match every £1 schools raise until 23rd July. To continue the fun, after completing the 

playground challenge the children will be learning about their rights as a child.  

 

 

Special Dinner Day – Thursday 11th July, 2019 

There will be a special Seaside Dinner Day on Thursday 11th July.  Janis and her team will be serving fish and 

chips, sausage and chips (in cartons), curry sauce, mushy peas, baked beans, pickled onions, tubs of ice-cream, 

jam doughnuts and juice.  If your child currently brings in packed lunches and would like to order a special 

dinner, then please send in £2.35 and complete and return the slip at the bottom of the newsletter with your 

choice of meal in a clearly named envelope by Thursday 4th July, 2019. (Payment required for Y3-Y6 only).  If 

your child is in Rec-Y2 and currently brings in packed lunches but would like a special dinner no payment is 

required but please complete the slip and return to school by Thursday 4th July.  

 

Values and Virtues  - Infants – Irfa   Juniors  - Kacper 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Green Badge: Debora 

Pink Badge: Cleo 

Purple Badges: Keira W, Cody, Christelle, Chloe-May, David T, Layla 

Red Badges: Finley, Lacey-Mae, Natalia, Sienna 

Lilac Badges: Zayd, Kacey C-D, Amy, Bilha 

Yellow Badges: Armani, Aidan, Eunice, Jenson, Amy, Ayesha J, Michelle 

Dark Blue Badges: Mayla, Doniro, Kharis 

Orange Badges: Kayla, Joel-Eli 

Silver Badge: David O 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Riley & Fletcher 

Reception CT Tyler 

Reception SS Rebecca 

Year 1LP Hadia 

Year 1R Hassam & Hadiya 

Year 2M Elijah 

Year 2R Saffron & Shaan 

Year 3B Whole Class, Abigail & Barney 

Year 3M Whole Class 

Year 4B Ethan  

Year 4G Chloe & Costi 

Year 5H Whole Class 

Year 5M Kieara & Whole Class 

Year 6G Newaz 

Year 6T Tania/Ben 

SPORTS AWARD Kian 

MUSIC AWARD The Harmonics (School Choir) 

WISE OWL AWARD Eliezer 

 

Well done everyone! 

 

Attendance 

 

Period – 17th – 21st June, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception CT 90.3% 

Reception SS 99.3% 

Year 1LP 95.4% 

Year 1R 98.2% 

Year 2M 94.3% 

Year 2R 98% 

Year 3B 97.3% 

Year 3M 96.3% 

Year 4B 95.5% 

Year 4G 96% 

Year 5H 95.6% 

Year 5M 96.3% 

Year 6G 93.1% 

Year 6T 97.6% 
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Parking 

Once again we have had issues with inconsiderate parking and driving leading to danger for our children and 

inconvenience for our neighbours. 

As adults we must have the safety of all children in our minds.  We all know that the road is a narrow one and 

with two-way traffic we cannot always get up and down – we have to have some patience. 

However, some thoughtless people are parking up on pavements, across neighbours’ drives or stopping on the 

yellow zig-zags to drop off – this is not allowed. 

We have asked the police to make unannounced visits and inconsiderate parking will result in fines. 

 

Mrs O’Donnell 

Mrs O’Donnell goes on maternity leave next Friday so Thursday will be her last day.  We hope she puts her ‘feet 

up’ and look forward to baby O’Donnell’s arrival. 

 

Prayers 

Please keep Mrs Harrison and family in your prayers. 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………ReplySlip…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Name of child______________________________                            Class________________                               

 

 

My child would like to order a special Seaside Dinner on Thursday 11th July, 2019 and normally brings in 

packed lunches.  Please tick option below: 

 

 

Fish and chips       

  

 

Sausage and chips           

 

 

Y3-Y6 only-I enclose my payment of £2.35. 

 

Signed__________________________________                              Date_________________ 

 

PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP BY THURSDAY 4TH JULY 2019  
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